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October 12, 2023  

 

 

  

To whom it may concern: 

 

Re: Omar Shemy – Employment at Ojdrovic Engineering.  

 

Please accept this letter as confirmation of Omar Shemy’s employment with Ojdrovic Engineering. 

Omar was an employee from August 3
rd

, 2023, through until September 27th, 2023.  

 

During this time Omar was a keen, enthusiastic, well organized, and dedicated employee. He 

demonstrated a sound background in engineering principles, and a desire to learn both 

independently and from the other senior staff at our firm. Unfortunately, due to circumstances 

beyond our control, and unrelated to his performance in any way, we had to make the difficult 

decision to terminate his employment.  

 

It would be our pleasure to have a discussion with you about any of the above information, please 

do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ojdrovic Engineering 

       
Geoff Scott 

Principal 

gscott@ojdrovic.com         
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